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Embryo engineers, reticent editors, amateur artists are the combinations that
form the material from which the publications at Armour make their nucleus.
With such a background it is altogether fitting and proper that there should
be a guiding hand furnished by the Institute for the protection of both. Literary

sharpshooters so to speak.

The benefit derived from these men, the stimulus, the encouragement, the
sound reasoning and logic that they have been and are able to give to the many
fine points of putting out a publication can only be appreciated by those who

have the pleasure of working with them.

The men working on the staffs, the school, the student body are truly grate-
ful for the unceasing efforts made by the Faculty Committee for the advance-

ment of the Cycle, the Engineer and the Armour Tech News. Gentlemen, we
thank you.
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